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Dear Parent  

We are happy to introduce you to the Parent Engagement Programme at Indian School 
Al Ghubra. We believe that parental involvement is crucial to enhancing your child's 
education and overall development. We are excited to have you as part of our community.  

Our Parent Engagement Programme is designed to create a supportive and enriching 
learning environment for your child by fostering strong partnerships between parents, 
teachers, and the school. We understand that your involvement is not just about attending 
meetings or events but actively participating in your child's educational journey.  

We are pleased to announce the Parent Engagement Programme 2024-2025, consisting of a 
series of carefully developed engagement and involvement activities and events throughout 
the academic year. Our goal is to encourage parents and school staff to work together to 
support and improve the learning, development, and well-being of children. 

Interested parents across the school are invited to share their knowledge and skills with 
students. To participate in this programme, kindly fill out the questionnaire using the link 
provided below, and submit it before Tuesday, 14 May 2024: 

https://forms.gle/v2qF3dy7bayMP8wZ6 

Once we have considered the calendar events and class schedule, we will respond to you 
with the date and time of your engagement.  

Please feel free to contact us, if you have any questions, suggestions, or feedback. You can 
reach out to us at parentengagement.isg@gmail.com 

Thank you for entrusting us with your child's education, and we welcome you to the ISG 
Parent Engagement Programme  

Warm regards,  
Principal
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